DEAR MR. STRONG,

I WAS VERY EXCITED TO HEAR THAT YOUR BOOK WAS BACK IN PRINT, I HAVE MY FINGERS CROSSED THAT YOUSTILL HAVE SOME COPIES LEFT. I'M LOOKING FORWARD TO READING THE PASSAGE ABOUT MY UNCLE, IST LT. ROBERT STEWART, WHO WAS K.I.A. ON 1.1.45 ON THE RETURN FLIGHT FROM MADGEBURG.

ENCLOSED IS PAYMENT TO YOU FOR ONE BOOK, ALSO ENCLOSED IS PAYMENT FOR ONE 369TH COMBAT DIARY AND A SMALL DONATION FOR

THE 306TH BG ASSOCIATION.

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR HELPING TO KEEP THE MEMORY OF MY UNCLE AND ALL WHO HE SERVED

WITH ALIVE.

SINCERLY,

75175 S 75th St Franklin, WI 53132 Chroling Iteman